CORNWALL 5 Cream Hill Road
CONSOLIDATED West Cornwall, Connecticut 06796

SCHOOL Phone (860) 672-6617 Fax (860) 672-6685

Mary Tay Ravenola, Principal

August 5, 2021
Dear CCS Families,

Greetings! | hope you all are enjoying the summer. It is hard to believe that it is already August. The purpose of
this mailing is to provide as much information as possible in regards to general information about the 2021-2022
school year in regards to bus schedules, back to school supplies, after school care, etc.

Unfortunately, | still do not have any information to share in regards to health protocols. As the COVID 19 Update
letter sent out last week by Superintendent Carter stated, we are waiting for an official document with a final set of
requirements in the coming days from the CT State Department of Education. We must follow state requirements.
This information will be shared with the Reopening Committee as soon as it arrives and they will work together to
quickly share the information with all Region 1 families. The plan is to hold public meetings to answer any questions
about these plans. As always, thank you for your patience and support.

| am looking forward to this school year and seeing everyone again soon. The school seems so empty in the
summer and the energy comes from the children and the learning! The first day of school for students will be
Monday, August 30th and it will be a full day. | know we all feel disheartened with the latest uptick in COVID
cases due to the Delta Variant and unsure as to what this year will look like, but | am very confident that CCS staff
will once again create a positive learning environment for all students.

General Back to School Information

Arrival and Dismissal: Doors will open at 8:15 AM. Parents dropping and picking students off will be given a
numbered spot in the upper parking lot prior to the start of school. We ask that parents pull into the numbered spot
and stay in their vehicle. Staff will come to each car and escort children safely to the school. If you arrive after 8:30
AM, please ring the doorbell and someone will come to escort your child to class. Dismissal will begin at 3:00 PM.
Parents should pull into the assigned number spot and wait for their child to come to the vehicle. Staff will again be
escorting them to the cars. Please be sure to complete the transportation information on the appropriate enclosed
document as to how your child will get to and from school each day. If your child will be late to school or you need
to pick up your child early, please call the office as soon as possible.

Absences & Tardies: If your child will be absent or tardy, please call the school by 8:00 AM and leave a message
in the absentee mailbox: 860 672-2939 Ext 304

Bus Schedules: Please watch the following newspapers for the posting of the bus routes, Lakeville Journal and
the Republican-American. Please have your child/children ready 10 minutes prior to the listed pick up time,
especially the first week. All-Star Transportation manages the bus routes. If you have any questions concerning
them please contact All-Star Transportation, Michelle Christian at (860) 435-0352.



After School Program: We will offer limited After School Care. Families in DIRE need of After School care
should submit their information on the appropriate enclosed document. The program will run on school days from
dismissal to 5:00 PM starting Tuesday, September 7th. There is a minimal cost to this program. Since we are a
small school with limited resources and staff, we are only going to be able to accommodate about 20 students
which will be selected on a first come first serve basis. We will do our best to support as many families as we can.
Families will be contacted as soon as the appropriate enclosed document is received so that they know if their child
will be able to attend the program.

Lunch: Students need to bring a cold lunch or a heated one in a thermos. We are not able to have microwaves
available to students. Milk will be provided free to all students who wish to have it. We will offer whole milk or 1%.
We will not have the individual cartons of milk this year as last year we had issues with sour milk and there was
much wasted. Please check off if you would like your child to get milk daily and which kind on the form in this
packet. Students will have recess every day as well.

Back to School Supplies: Families do not need to worry about purchasing back to school supplies. We order in
bulk all that students need for the school year. There is no need for back to school shopping for supplies unless you
choose to do so. Hopefully this will lessen some stress for the return to schooll!

All we ask to be supplied from home are:

1. A backpack large enough to carry material to and from school
2. A beach towel to be used outside as we hope to utilize outdoor space when possible
3. Headphones for middle schoolers

CCS Student Informational Documents

In this mailing, there are informational documents and forms that need to be returned by Friday, August 20th.
These forms will ensure that we have a smooth and safe opening for students. The forms can be dropped off at the
school, faxed (860 672-6685), mailed (address at top), or scanned and emailed to provezzi@cornwallschool.org

The forms that need to be returned are:

1. 2021-22 CCS Annual Health Information Form (Each child needs a completed form)

2. CCS Student Information/Emergency Confidential Form 2021/2022 (Each child needs a completed
form)

3. 2021-2022 Gr K-4 AND/OR GR 5-8 CCS Parent & Student Chromebook Signed Contract (Each Child
needs a completed form; NOTE: Gr 5-8 families also need to include $25 for Chromebook Insurance)

4. 2021-2022 CCS Transportation, Milk and Preferred Communication Form (Only one form needed per
family)

Thank you for all your support in getting the necessary documents completed and returned by Friday, August 20th.
Please do not hesitate to call me or email me with any questions or concerns.

Best,

Tnmyxag@zammﬁa






